
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

15 February 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer,         

Year 5 Visit To Hudnall Park- Berkhamsted 
 
5S- Tuesday 12th March 
5HB-Wednesday 13th March 
5L-Thursday 14th March  
 
This term, as part of our geography topic on rivers, the children will be going on a day trip to Hudnall 
Park. (Please see dates above) 
 
Activities will include: 

 Discovering  how water shapes the landscape 
 Collecting data to calculate the speed of flow of a river 
 Understanding  that a river or stream is a habitat with plant and animal communities 
 Assessing  the quality of water 
 Appreciating how human activity affects a river system 
 Being aware of the consequences of drought and flood 

 
The children will need to wear old trousers that can get dirty, school sweatshirt and outdoor shoes. 
(trainers) They will also need to bring wellington boots, a spare set of trousers and socks and a coat as 
much of the day will be spent outside. They will also need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles 
please). If your child has free school meals and would like school to provide a packed lunch, please 
complete and return the slip below. 
 
We will leave school at 9:15 and return for the end of the day. The cost of the trip is £22.85 which 
includes admission and coach hire. No child will be excluded due to an inability to pay but the trip can 
only go ahead if parents make sufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost. 
Please make payment of £22.85 on School Gateway. (no reply slip required) 
 
We would like one parent helper from each class to accompany us.  If you are able to help please let the 

class teacher know. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 5 Visit To Hudnall Park- Berkhamsted 
 
My child receives free school meals. 
I give permission for my child to go on the trip            Please order a school packed lunch                                                  
                                                                                                                                   
                                
Signed:…………………………………… Parent of:…………………………………………… Class……….. 

 

Bernards Heath Junior School 
Watson Avenue, St Albans, Hertfordshire AL3 5HP 

Tel: 01727 856262  Fax: 01727 856355 

E-mail: admin@bernardsheathjnr.herts.sch.uk 

www.bernardsheathjnr.herts.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Mr Darren Armoogum BSc PGCE 

Deputy Head: Mr John Reynolds BSc QTS 
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